

8th March 2024 Spring Term Week 22

adventures at Steeton Primary School this week...

Well what a week it has been - full of adventures!

- In assembly time on Monday we celebrated Ramadan and classes had the opportunity to share their experiences and ask any questions about this important time of year.
- Years I and 2 went on a local walk to Currer Woods in Steeton on Tuesday. It is really important that children get to experience their locality so that they are able to make comparisons with other places. It was wet and muddy and they had a great time.

· On Wednesday, Year I went to Bolton Abbey - their turn for the fieldwork trip. Despite the cold weather, they managed to work hard and find time to play on the beach.

- Mrs Varley and Mrs Foulds went to Waterstones on Wednesday to buy new books for their classroom. Reception classes cannot wait to read them! Rowan class have been looking at their new books today too.
- · On Thursday, two big trips took place. Years 5 and 6 finally managed to visit York's Chocolate Story museum. They were originally due to go way back in the autumn term but their train was cancelled. All the children had a wonderful day learning about the Mayan influence on chocolate, how chocolate is produced today ... and of course, they managed to eat a lot of chocolate!
- · EYFS travelled to Bolton Abbey. It was a chilly, breezy day but they enjoyed themselves.

Thank you to all our parents and carers who come on trips with us-we couldn't do it without you.

World Book Day was officially on Thursday. We welcomed author Andy Craven-Griffiths who worked with Years 3 and 4 for most of the day. He performed a poem using their names - ask your child if theirs was used! They then created rhymes with an animal of their choice. Today, many children and staff have dressed as their favourite character from a book. It is always wonderful to see the celebration of books with everyone together. Thank you for however you have acknowledged books this week!

· Mr. Shaw took a football team to compete in the girls' league 4th round on Tuesday. Our team is superskilled and we drew one match and then won all the others. Well done, again.

· Year 3 and 4 have been writing letters to Steeton care home to find out from the residents all about the history of Steeton and, hopefully, Steeton Primary School. It was lovely to welcome Mrs Jackson back into school this afternoon to talk to the children about it too.

 Thank you to a local resident who donated multiple copies of, 'Alfie and The Floods' by Mark Walker to us this week.

Tickets for the Easter egg-stravaganza hamper are still available - 20p a ticket or £1 a strip. The draw will take place on Monday 18th March in assembly.

Alaya Ali

Hannah George All of Maple class

Mohammad Salah Murtaza

Safa Saeed

Aroush Imtiaz

Eesa Haleem Zara Yasin

Hareem Hussain

All of Ash

Lola Stokes -

class

Warren

Diary Dates ...

11/03/24 - Royal Navy visit Year 6

12/03/24 - UKS2 local walk

12/03/24 - Cross country finals @ Giggleswick

13/03/24 - Rowan Forest school

13/03/24 - Netball tournament after-school

14/03/24 - Year 6 @ Bolton Abbey

14/03/24- EYFS height/weight checks

14/03/24 - Year 5/6 boys football @

South Craven

15/03/24 - Red nose day (wear something red/non-uniform

15/03/24 - Year 5 @Bolton Abbey

office@steeton.bradford.sch.uk

CONTAC









37 MILE WALK, TO RAISE FUNDS FOR STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

7 AM, SATURDAY, JULY 6TH, 2024
STARTING AND ENDING AT STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

A SPONSORED 37 MILE WALK - STARTING AND FINISHING AT SCHOOL THROUGH BEAUTIFUL YORKSHIRE COUNTRYSIDE ON 6TH JULY THIS YEAR.
WE AIM TO INVOLVE AS MANY PROPLE AS POSSIBLE - FELLOW WALKERS,
SPECTATORS, SUPPORTERS AND DONATORS.

Huge thanks to our parent governor, Drew Millward, who has produced the amazing artwork for our campaign!

> Don't forget you can buy tickets for our school lottery for a chance to win



YOUR SCHOOL LOTTERY

https://www.yoursc hoollottery.co.uk/lott ery/school/steetonprimary-school





